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Attendance week beginning 22/4/19 

 

Owls 96.2%   1 late mark  

 

Hedgehogs 96.7%  2 late marks 

 

Rabbits 92.3% 4 late marks 

  

1A 92.1%  9 late marks 

 

1B 94.4% 0 late marks 

 

2A 99.2%  3 late marks 

 

2B 94.4% 2 late marks 

 

3A 99.1%  9 late marks 

 

3B 98.0% 2 late marks  

 

4A 97.6%  8  late marks 

 

4B 94.2% 3  late marks 

 

5A 94.2% 2  late marks 

 

5B 97.6%  7  late marks 

 

6A 93.5% 2  late marks 

 

6B 100%  3 late marks 

 

This week we had 57 late marks this 

week – which is 44 less than the 

previous week, which is fantastic.  
 

Well done to the 5 classes who 

achieved over 97.0%. In particular 6B 

who has 100% attendance. 

 

 

New Staff 
 
We have a few new members of staff to add to our team, 
which you may have seen around school. 
 

Miss Rossington – KS1 Teaching Assistant 
Miss Donaghey – KS1 Teaching Assistant 

Miss Flynn – KS2 Teaching Assistant 
Miss Lewis – Teacher 

 
If you see them, please give them a warm welcome. 

         

School Sports 

Our netball team took part in their first competition this 

week, and won their group earning them a place in the 

finals nest week. Well Done and Good Luck team!! 

 

School Trips Helpers 
For our upcoming trips if you would like to volunteer to help, 

please let the class teacher know asap. As always, if we do not 

have enough volunteers the trips may have to be cancelled. 

A letter is going out tonight on how you can become a 

member of the Academy Improvement Committee. This is 

not just for our school; it includes three of The Enquire 

Learning Trust schools. If you are interested or need more 

information please contact the office. 

 
School will be closed bank holiday 

Monday 6th May 

 


